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Port Huron Housing Commission Offices 

905 7th St. Port Huron, MI 48060     

ph 810.984.3173     fax 810.984.6430 

Office Hours: 7:30 AM -5:00 PM (closed 1-2 for lunch)   

Monday-Thursday 

  www.phousing.org   

  Like us on Facebook @ Port Huron Housing Commission 

  Twitter- @phhousing 

Contact your Property Manager by phone @ 810.984.3173 

Dee-  ext 403       dzimmer@phhousing.org                Gratiot Village 

Liz-  ext 413          enelson@phhousing.org  Dulhut Village  

Nicole-  ext 408   ngourlay@phhousing.org  Huron Village 

 Property Manager 
News 

 

• The City of Port Huron’s snow         
ordinance is in effect from Dec. 1st– 
April 1st. No parking on the road 
from 2:30-6:30 AM 

• Winter weather is approaching. Snow 
removal requires vehicles to be       
operational and removed from the 
lots by 9 AM. Snow is removed from 
the main sidewalks only. Tenants are 
responsible to clear the snow from 
their door to the main walkway.  

• Please remove all outdoor holiday 
decorations by January 6th. 

 

 

Out with the old, In with the new... 

Improvements– One at a time– Progress    

 Nutrition    Mental Health   

 Physical Activity Personal Responsibility  

 



 

R.O.S.S Coordinators  

( Resident Opportunity and Self-Sufficiency) 

FOOD   EMPLOYMENT  

EDUCATION  CHILDCARE 

HOMEOWNERSHIP 

BUDGETING  HEALTHCARE 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

Your R.O.S.S. Coordinator can help you access the things 

 

Family Service  

Coordinators 

R.O.S.S. 

Contact: 

Sue @ 810.990.4028 

swhite@phhousing.org 

Or  

Jodi @ 810.300.1234 

jpowell@phhousing.org 

 

All services are FREE. M-F 9 AM—Noon 

Impact Day-  Jan. 28th and Feb. 25th 

FOOD-CLOTHING-HYGIENE SUPPLIES– and MORE 

 

It’s that 

time of year again for our annual “What 

Home Means to Me” poster contest.     

Contact Sue or Jodi to arrange pick up of 

poster and coloring supplies. Each           

participant will be entered into a drawing 

to win a bike if they return a finished poster 

by the deadline.  

Scholarship time is here! Information for 

scholarship options are available by         

contacting your ROSS Coordinators for     

details. Call to see if you qualify. $$$$$$$. 3 

scholarships are available! 

NAHRO “What Home Means to Me” 

Last 

Year’s 

Winner 

POSTER CONTEST 


